PorTsMoOuUTH CITYWIDE
NEIGHBORHOOD COMMITTEE

Save the Date: September 30, 2020 — Neighborhood Outreach Forum — Ward 3

This is the time to ask our City Officials questions about property taxes, safety
conditions, PW projects, and other issues facing the City’s residents

On Wednesday, September 30, 2020 @ 6:00 pm a panel of Portsmouth city officials will gather
to discuss projects and issues specific to the Ward 3 neighborhood. The Zoom meeting is open
to residents of Ward 3 as well as to the public at large.

To participate, register in advance with the link below:
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN YIkOHGySTnOMBoO 58HfEg or go to
www.cityofportsmouth.com/, then to the tab on City Meetings, then Sept. 30 forum agenda.

The Ward 3 Forum is part of a series of “Neighborhood Outreach Forums” hosted by the
Citywide Neighborhood Committee. There will be other Ward Forums in the near future.

The panelists will focus on providing a better understanding of current issues and developments
between neighborhoods in Ward 3 and City departments.

The PANEL will include:
e Mayor Rick Becksted
e Assistant Mayor Jim Splaine
e City Manager Karen Conard
e Public Works Director Peter Rice
e Police Chief Robert Merner
e Fire Chief Todd Germain
e Director of Planning Juliet Walker
e Lori Soloway, Citywide Neighborhood Committee Forums coordinator, Moderator.

A General Question and Answer session will follow at the end of presentations

The Citywide Neighborhood Committee advocates for the neighborhoods in Portsmouth to
assure that all aspects of City government work through two basic principles; protection and
preservation of the quality of our neighborhoods. Communication between neighbors in
Portsmouth is encouraged and essential. We are all in this together and together we can
become an even better community.

Questions? Contact Lori Soloway at: cncloriS@gmail.com to answer questions about this
event.
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